
Rotary Club of Melton Mowbray 

Minutes from the International Committee meeting 29 April 2019 

Committee Members Present 
Joe Carrington, Gill Kendall, John Redwood, John Dehnel, Pankaj Gulab, Julia 
Joseph-Hinde, Janet Shortland 
 
Minutes of the previous Meeting, 8 April 2019 were approved. 
 
Philippines Project   
Alison to gather information as project progresses. Publicity, invoices, etc. 
Christopher to photograph fashion show, Alison and Janet to add text to send 
to Melton Times. Also Treasure hunt, Alison’s open garden, and any other fund 
raising  activity for the Philippines. This will then be ready for completion of 
grant form at the end of project. 
                                                                                                                           
Spectacles, cartridge, phone and foreign currency collections.  
All still ongoing. Janet to give all foreign currency to Graham Bett, for taking to 
District meeting in July 2019            
 
Concert                                                                                     
Keeping on the agenda for a possible concert in Spring 2020                                                                            
 
Fashion Show is on Friday 3 May 7.00 for 7.30 Asfordby Parish 
Hall. Tickets £5.00 to include a glass of wine and nibbles on arrival. 
All progressing well. 
 
Treasure Hunt 29 July: to commence at Gateway 6.15. finish approx. 7.15 at 
Atul’s, for buffet meal. Julia and Gill to sort out cost, send board round, invite 
the other Melton clubs. Do heads and tails. 
 
Safari Sunday lunch 20th October 2019. Details to be sorted nearer the time. 
 
John Dehnel informed us that a Rotary Foundation district disaster grant is now 
available for up to $25,000. 
 
 Committee members to think about International projects for next year, when 
our Philippines project is finalised.  
 
Next meeting. Monday 3 June 2019.  12.15 Sysonby Knoll Hotel. 


